 
Dear   
Preston-under-Scar Parish Council - Neighbourhood Policing Survey
I am sure you are aware that over recent months, there has been a lot of discussion and comment about the state of neighbourhood policing. There are a number of reasons for this, not least much change in local teams - principally from a restructure, PCSOs being successful in applying to become police officers and the impact of Operation Kingfisher (policing the fracking protests).
Now that the latter has settled down (for now), I am keen to take this opportunity to find out how you and residents of your area feel about your local policing teams. I am therefore running a survey across the area to gather feedback, which will help me hold the force to account as they review Neighbourhood Policing yet again. We all know for example, that people would like to see a greater police presence locally, and I also want to understand more broadly what people feel about the service they receive.
The survey runs until Sunday 29 July and I am keen to get as comprehensive a response as possible - over 1,000 people have already participated, but I would like to ensure that each ward has at least some representation.
Therefore, if you have not already done so, please do take the time to complete the survey - there is a section specifically for elected representatives.
Also, we have produced publicity materials and I’d be extremely grateful if you could promote these to your local community, especially via local websites, Facebook, community meetings, etc.  If you use social media, look out for#NeighbourhoodPolicingSurvey and please re-Tweet and share, especially on Facebook.
· Read the press release
· Download, print out and pin up a poster
· Link to take the survey: www.telljulia.com
If you would like hard copies of the poster, leaflets with a short questionnaire or the questionnaire in another language, please contact my office, or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.
In anticipation, thank you very much for your help.
Kind regards
Julia Mulligan 
Police and Crime Commissioner for North Yorkshire
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